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On January 25 and 26, a 2-day Special Lectures Series was held with more than 360 people attending 

online. 

 

On the first day, with 200 people attending, the President of Heavenly Africa Branch Training Center, 

Jin-hwa Chung gave a lecture on the subject of "A Vision for a Post COVID Africa", and FFWPU Africa 

Education Director, Rev. Mwalagho Kililo gave a lecture under the theme of "Africa Strategy Plan to 

Fulfill Vision 2027". 

 

 
 

On the second day, with 160 people attending online, Heavenly Africa Branch Lecturer, Rev. Ahondjo 

Eugene gave a lecture under the theme of "Reflection for a post COVID Africa: How HPHC can show 

hope in Time of Uncertainty?" and as a second lecture, Ms. Hajung Panisi, who is in charge of accounting 

in the Heavenly Africa Branch Training Center shared her testimony from her experience during her 

study abroad in Korea. 

 

UPF Secretary General Parfait Dena Mali UPF Secretary General shared a testimony: 

 

"Congratulations to the CheonBo team! My impressions of this seminar is a feeling of satisfaction 

because we learned new things especially concerning the history of Africa these presentations 

have left a great impression on me because in view of our responsibility to raise Africa in 

Heavenly Africa mission to given by True Mother who is an orientation by raising our 

compatriots' awareness of the vision of the True Parents so that Africa regains its position. It is a 

great challenge that we have to face and that is why it would be good if this kind of seminar could 

be held at least twice a month so that communication could be fluid between us." 

 


